
Comments for Licensing Application 21/00294/LAPRE

 

Application Summary

Application Number: 21/00294/LAPRE

Address: Land North West Of Blackdown House Fernden Lane Lurgashall West Sussex

Proposal: New Premises Licence

Case Officer: Helena Giudici

 

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Catherine Ben-David

Address: Wheelwrights, Fernden Lane, Fernhurst Haslemere, West Sussex GU27 3LA

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of Public

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:09/04/2021 9:12 AM Fernden Lane is a 6'6'' narrow, single lane; passing bays are few

and very far between; no vehicle (not even small car) can drive on the lane's slim tarmac

alongside any on-coming vehicle. Putting it simply - this is NOT a two-way surface. Cyclists need

to be extremely careful, plus walkers, as they are passed even by a small car - they have to step

precariously on a verge. This licence proposal invites wider public and commercial business

activity to try to access the site - this will massively impact the sides of this narrow lane -

inevitable, deep irreversible ruts will be forced into the high earth banks that are home to precious

tall, root baring trees. This is a NATIONAL PARK area - a National Park which has a duty to place

the protection of flora and fauna as paramount. Opening up to commercial business activities will

destroy, irreversibly natural habitat. Unforgivable. If traffic increases - accidents will be plentiful,

congestion will pile up with drivers unable to go forward or reverse to allow passing by. This

applicant needs to seek an alternative, appropriate commercial site with suitable access.


